
 

 

 

 

March 2025 

Dear Supporters  

 

As a loyal member of our Cornwall Hospice Care Lottery, you are one of 
our most important supporters. 

The Lottery is one of our biggest sources of income annually, contributing more than £550,000 each year 

towards the cost of the care we provide at our hospices and in the community. As a Lottery player you help make 

our charity’s work possible. 

Thanks to you, our patients can receive specialist end of life nursing care helping to provide peace, comfort and 

calm at their time of greatest need. We are also able to care for their families at the most difficult of times, helping 

them to make every day matter and to create lasting memories together. Our services also extend to those who 

are struggling with bereavement through our Community Services. 

For more than 19 years, supporters like you have played the Cornwall Hospice Care Lottery. There has been a 

draw every week, creating hundreds of £1,000 jackpot winners and tens of thousands more winners through our 

50 x £5 weekly runners up prizes. Throughout, our Lottery has remained largely unchanged, so now it is time for 

us to make sure it can carry on for the next 19 years and beyond. 

Firstly, we are updating our prizes. While you will still be in with a chance to win our top prize of £1,000 

every week, our rollover prize will start at the higher level of £300 up to £3,000 and you will also have the 

opportunity to win 13 larger runners up prizes of 5 x £50 and 8 x £25. 

As part of this review, we have also looked at the lottery ticket price. The cost of £1 per entry has been the same 

since our Lottery launched back in 2006, but our costs and services have grown considerably. We now need to 

find £6.9million a year to provide all the care we offer, money that comes almost entirely from people like you. 

For these reasons we have had to make the carefully considered decision to increase the price per entry to £1.50 

as of 1 May 2025. 

As a valued supporter, we hope you understand the need for this change. We appreciate that times are tough for 

us all and that is why we are keeping the increase as low as possible. 

 

 

 

 

By leaving a gift in your Will you become a guardian of our future and help make every day matter 
 

 



 

Thank you again for your wonderful support and generosity. We truly hope you will continue to help us to 

provide our services free of charge to those who need us by playing our Lottery. 

We wish you the very best of luck in our future draws, especially now that there are higher prizes to be won. 

Kind regards, 
 

Frazer Hopkins 
Director of Income Generation 

If you have any questions and would like to get in touch one of our Lottery team will be happy to assist you. 

Our office is open Monday to Friday 08:30 - 16:30 except Bank Holidays; telephone number 01726 66868 
option 4 or email us at chclottery@cornwallhospice.co.uk 
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